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ASX Market Release 
 
31 May 2018 
 
 

Change to ASX Reporting Classification 
 
 
The Board of UCW Limited (UCW or Company) is pleased to announce that ASX has changed 
UCW’s reporting classification such that the Company is no longer required to provide Appendix 4C 
quarterly cash flow reports.  
 
UCW’s half and full year reporting requirements remain unchanged. The Company’s next periodic 
financial report due is the Appendix 4E – Preliminary Final Report in respect of FY18, which will be 
lodged no later than 31 August 2018.   
 
Commenting on the classification change, UCW CEO Adam Davis said: "We have been steadily 
building the business since UCW relisted on ASX in March 2016 as we execute on our growth 
strategy. ASX removing the requirement for UCW to report quarterly cash flows is another milestone 
in the development of the Company.” 
 
-ENDS- 
 
 
For further information please contact: 
 
Adam Davis 
Chief Executive Officer 
P: 61 2 9112 4541 
M: 0408 400 888 
E: adam@ucw.com.au 
 
 
 
 
 
 
About UCW  
 
UCW has a portfolio of tertiary education businesses, with a current focus on Health and Community 
Services related fields of study in both the international and domestic student markets. The 
Company’s strategy is to invest in the growth of its existing businesses, through initiatives such as 
campus and course expansion, while concurrently pursuing accretive acquisitions. The Board 
includes directors with extensive corporate experience and a successful track record in the education 
sector.  


